
 

 
 
                 
      

 
Recorded videos of services can be found on our Granum CRC YouTube channel.  

Go to YouTube and in search box enter "GranumCRC AV" and click on that search result option.  
 Then click on the video you want to watch.  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCs0yVlMAC_bnTpqX8Ch0xfA 
Previous bulletins with order of worship can be found on our website. 

https://www.granumcrc.com/news-1 
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OFFERING SCHEDULE 
 
May 24- Back to God Hour 
May 31- General Fund 
June 7- Crossroads 
 
Donations can be made in 2 ways: 
 

1) Cheques can be sent to  
Granum CRC, PO Box 245,  
Granum AB T0L 1A0. 
 

2) E-Transfer to granumcrcdeacons@gmail.com    
Note the cause your donating to in the 
message box 

 
CHURCH FAMILY 

 
 Congratulations to Kristen and Shaun Wakefield on the birth of twins, Makena and Kaius, on May 21.  

We rejoice with them and the Sinnema & Wakefield families on the twins' safe arrival.  Praise the Lord for the gift of life! 
 

Please remember our members who need ongoing prayer, including: 

Henrietta, Thea, Hetty, Ralph, Aylmer & Norma, Albert & Barb, and Rob, Crystal & Alex. 
 

 

 

May 24, 2020 ~ Order of Worship 
 

Entering God’s Presence 
Welcome 

Call to Worship ~ Psalm 104:1-3, 24-35 
Song ~ “Only a Holy God" 

God's Greeting 
Song ~ “Shine, Jesus, Shine" 
"There is a Redeemer" L833 

 
Experiencing God’s Grace 

Call to Prayer ~ Revelation 3:7-13 
Congregational Prayer 

Song ~ “He Will Hold Me Fast” 
 

Hearing God’s Word 
Scripture ~ John 16:5-16, HC Q&A 49 

Sermon ~ Convicting but Gracious Holy Spirit 
Prayer of Application 

 
Responding to God’s Word 

Song ~ "Wonderful, Merciful Savior” 
Offering ~ Back to God Ministries 

Offertory Prayer 

 
Receiving God’s Blessing 

Benediction 
Song ~ “Standing on the Promises" 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 
 

Congratulations to everyone 

celebrating Birthdays this week!  

May 24- Kenton 

May 24- Riley V 
May 29- Jennie 1929 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCs0yVlMAC_bnTpqX8Ch0xfA
https://www.granumcrc.com/news-1
mailto:granumcrcdeacons@gmail.com


IN OUR CHURCH  
 

GEMS: As a GEMS Club we are hoping that in the coming year 2020-2021 and beyond someone who has a passion for young people 
would be willing to step up to being a counselor for our GEMS program. The older girls ages 12-15, is where we presently do not have a 
teacher. Teaching lessons, singing together, crafts, gym, badge work, are a few of the things we do, and the girls love it if  you’re willing to be 
part of it all! This past year the club has grown significantly and we truly would love to have someone join us, who shares in the passion of 
serving others. Is willing to listen to stories and share Christ's love to the girls. If this is you, please prayerfully consider this opportunity to 
serve! If you have any questions about what's all involved please don't hesitate to ask. 
 
Contacts: 
Margriet Eindhoven   403-625-0101 
Claudia den Toom      403-359-4212 
Nicole den Toom        403-360-3979 
 

 
OUR LOCAL COMMUNITY 
 

Rehoboth would like to invite all members to the 2020 AGM on June 20th @ 10:30 am; hosted as a webinar through ZOOM. AGM agenda 
and information on how to participate can be found online at: https://www.rcmflourish.ca/2020-agm-agenda/ 

 
The Elim Society for Seniors Care is hiring a part-time maintenance person to maintain one or both of our buildings, Elim Village and 
Balmoral House. 
 
To do well in this role, you should have previous experience in maintenance along with some HVAC background.  You will be conducting 
routine inspections of the premises and equipment, performing preventative maintenance, handling basic repairs and maintenance in and 
around the buildings as well as in resident suites.  You should be a self starter with strong organizational skills with a professional manner 
and attitude.  An ability to maintain focus while working individually as well as be part of the operations team. 
 
Please send your application through our website at https://elimlethbridge.org/job-postings/ 
 
Lethbridge Pregnancy Care Center & Baby Bottle Campaign - Did you know that 92 women came to the Lethbridge Pregnancy Care 
Centre last year for a pregnancy test?  Facing the possibility of an unexpected pregnancy can be scary.  For the women of our community, 
taking a pregnancy test at the Centre means that they are not alone when the results come up, whatever those results might be. 
 
It's because of you and your support that these women have support during one of the scariest times of their lives - thank you for making this 
possible!  Be a part of this year's virtual Baby Bottle campaign by visiting www.lethbridgepregcentre.com/babybottles or find us on Facebook 
at Friends of the LPCC. 
 

 
CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY & AROUND THE WORLD 
 

At-Home Faith Formation Tip - Although mealtime often serves as a reminder to pray, we can get into ruts about what to pray about. 
Mealtime placemats like these downloadable versions from Flame Creative Children's Ministry (tinyurl.com/FlamePlacemats) provide 
prompts for young children. What might you include on a place mat for older children . . . or yourself?  
 

GROUNDWORK: I BELIEVE IN BODILY RESURRECTION AND EVERLASTING LIFE - What does this statement mean we believe? Join 
us as we study Job 19:25-26, 1 Corinthians 15:20, 35-54, Revelation 21:1-5, and John 5:24-30 to discover what this means and conclude 
our study of the Apostles’ Creed. Listen now at GroundworkOnline.com and subscribe to Groundwork's weekly emails for future episodes. 
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Banner- With so many of us staying at home and having extra time on our hands, The Banner would love to send you our weekly 
update. It’s free and you can cancel at any time. 
 
The Banner Update is a weekly email (sample here) sent on Mondays to anyone interested in getting the latest news from the Christian 
Reformed Church straight to their inbox. Once a week, we include links to news, features, online-extra content, Our Shared Ministries 
articles, and reviews of books, movies, and TV shows readers might be interested in. It gives a sneak-peek of all the new articles posted 
in the past week at www.thebanner.org.  
 
Signing up is as easy as going to https://www.thebanner.org/signup. 
 
 
 
 

Website: www.granumcrc.com    Announcements: granumcrcpublications@gmail.com     Submission deadline is Thursday 12:00 p.m. 
Pastor: Rev. Henry Veldboom   Church/study: 403-687-2126   Cell: 403-393-7551   Email – granumcrcpastor@gmail.com 

Deacons/E-transfer granumcrcdeacons@gmail.com   Clerk: Fred Lozeman Email- granumcrcclerk@gmail.com 
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